
 
Visiting BCDH Summer 2024 
This year, we’re undertaking an ambitious building project to refurbish and upgrade our facilities, 
ensuring the best animal welfare and that our charity will be fit for future generations of animals 
who need our care.  

Our plans include a complete renovation of our Veterinary Suite, a new roof for the main 
building, and reconfiguration of the offices which will make room for a dedicated adoption room. 
The Veterinary Suite will soon have two separate recovery facilities for cats and dogs, ensuring 
all animals have a safe space post-medical treatment. Amongst other benefits, it will reduce 
recovery time so cats and dogs can be ready for adoption sooner. 

Whilst we have construction work on our main building, we will have 
temporary offices and a different entrance/car park.  
 
Find the entrance gate off Claverton Down Road – please take care as this is a fast road with a 
busy junction nearby. 
 

 
 
Google Maps https://maps.app.goo.gl/Mx526ZWFhjaece8i8 
Map reference 51 22 20.6N 2 19 18.4W 
what3words ///taken.game.loudly 
 
The closest bus stop is Oakley. 

https://maps.app.goo.gl/Mx526ZWFhjaece8i8
https://what3words.com/taken.game.loudly
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There is a car parking area to your left as you enter, and there is a short walk to a temporary 
building for our reception.  
 
Accessibility. There is a designated disabled parking area (marked in purple on the map above) 
and WC close to Reception, but please be aware some of the terrain may be uneven.  
 
You will find our items donation area within the field close to the car park, with its own parking 
space. 
 

Any questions about your visit? 
Please call our main reception line on 01225 787321. 

mailto:reception@bcdh.org.uk
http://www.bcdh.org.uk/

